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To the Shareholders 

Of Fotex Holding S.E.  

 

 

Luxembourg, 28th August, 2025 

 

 

Fotex Holding S.E. (“Fotex Holding” or the “Company”) is pleased to inform its shareholders that 

the Board of Directors has decided, in accordance with Article 805 of Chapter 8 of Part 1 of the Rules 

& Regulations of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange, to request the transfer of Fotex Holding’s shares’ 

listing from the Regulated Market to the EuroMTF market of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange. By the 

decision of the Executive Committee of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange, the market transfer of the 

shares (ISIN: LU2057892510) has been approved on 26th August, 2025. 

 

The Board of Directors has determined that the Euro MTF market is more suitable to Fotex Holding’s 

profile and long term strategy.  

 

The listing transfer will reduce the administrative burden and costs of Fotex Holding, it will free 

resources of the Company which it will use to support its activity for the benefit of the shareholders. 

 

The transfer does not require any action of the shareholders. The transfer will not change the ISIN code 

of the shares or the possibility to trade shares. 

 

The corporate action (market transfer) is expected to take place on 25th September, 2025. 

 

For questions on the listing transfer please contact investors@fotex.lu. 

 

For the board of directors, 

 

 

Dávid VÁRSZEGI 

Managing Director 

Fotex Holding S.E. 
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